
Hello, 

 

I am writing in support of SB 770, and in support of creating a commission to study the requirements for 

and the impact of implementing universal-coverage, single-payer health care in Oregon. I believe it is a 

necessity that we move toward such a model as swiftly as possible, as I believe quality health care is a 

right and not a privilege. I am very sorry I am submitting this testimony several days late, and I 

understand if it cannot be entered into the public record.  

 

Thank you, 

Chris Chaplin 

SE Portland 

 


